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Dear Mom and Dad,                    Wed. [March 1972]

Thanks for the cookies.

It started snowing during my 1:00 o'clock class. Didn't see it (no windows in class)
until I got out. The ground was all white. We didn't get any snow or rain from the
big snow that hit the south. 

A guy (Wayne Goodrow, a heavy weight wrestler) in my psysiological psychology
class and I disected a sheep's brain this morning. It was pretty interesting. 

I went to a lecture on "existentialism and anthropology" last Thurs evening. Good
lecture. The lecturer was almost like a little kid with his sparkling interest in what
he was putting across. 

There was a track meeting Monday night and track practice will formally start
next Monday. There is an indoor meet scheduled for March 9 when we're on vaca-
tion for those who can and want to make it at Widener College at 6:30pm. I'll
have to find out were the college is if I want to go.

March 2 is the day we get out for Spring recess. My classes are over at 4:pm that
day. I hope you can make it. If not it will be convenient for me to take the bus (I
won't need to bring much home).

Love,

Mike
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